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Information Letter no. 46-2014 
 

 
Dear Member Federations, 
 
You have certainly all received the FIE Information Letter no. 8-14 of 20.07.2014 and 
answered the FIE as requested. 
You know that your president is invited by the FIE at the Sheraton Rome Hotel at the 
FIE’s expenses for 3 nights. 
 
We also have the news that a contribution to his flight expenses will be paid by the FIE 
through the EFC/CEE. 
 
In order to prepare our participation list and guarantee the payment of the contribution 
we kindly ask you to inform us by email whether your president is participating at the 
Congress. Please give us your answer until 19.10.2014. 
 
We count on your cooperation and are looking forward to receive your answers as soon 
as possible.  
 
Best regards, 
Max Geuter 
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